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I grew up in Eastern Oregon and am strongly opposed to allowing any sort of nuclear 

facilities to be built in Oregon. We do not have the infrastructure to support nuclear 

reactors and this bill is aimed at circumventing our previously passed ballot 

measures. The risks of nuclear are far too high when we have proven green energy 

technologies readily available to us now.  


